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The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is performing the
next phase of clean-up activities at the Cornell-Dubilier Electronics
Superfund site. The work will include constructing and operating a
Groundwater Extraction Treatment System at the former Cornell-
Dubilier Electronics property. This property located at 333 Hamilton
Boulevard in South Plainfield is part of the site. The system will
capture and treat groundwater along the boundaries of the former
Cornell property and the Bound Brook, to prevent the release of
groundwater contaminants to surface water. The EPA expects
construction activities for this phase of the work will last 12-15 months
and mostly be limited to the former Cornell property. EPA and its
contractors are working closely with the Borough of South Plainfield
to answer any concerns about the work.

If you have any questions about the site or the ongoing work, please
contact, Pat Seppi, EPA community involvement coordinator at (646)
369-0068; or Diego Garcia, EPA’s project manager at (212) 637-4947.




